## Dear Reporter Reader,-

Greetings from Jerusalem, hoping this will find you well and happy. Health is one of our greatest blessings, in this life besides the Joy of seeking for spiritual values that come from above. We need to be much in prayer for a renewed daily infilling of the Spirit. Some great events are just ahead and near at hand. We hope you are still receiving and enjoying the monthly visits of our Magazine Mt.Zion Reporter. It has been a long time since we heard from you, and we are wondering if you are still at this address. Sometimes our readers move, and an error is made at the of here in changing the address. We do not want our pa to be lost, If you are still at this address and er the monthly visits of the Reporter, and passing it on possible to others, we shall continue sending it as Please drop us a line assuring that the paper is still reaching you safely, and we wi continue sending it. We hope you are well and that may hear from you, we send loving greetings, and best wishes, and many thinks for your past interest and at ance. Yours since rely in the faith.